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Gani, Ajim

From: Adolfo Harrison Gardens <adolfo@adolfoharrison.com>

Sent: 26 June 2018 21:42

To: Planning; Hope, Obote

Subject: Objections to Planning Application 2018/2292/P for 52a Dynham Rd

Dear Mr Hope, 

 

We live in 48 Dynham Rd and would like to make an objection to the application as is currently submitted 

for the extension at 52a Dynham Rd. We are supportive of the application but we object that the height of 

the proposed rear extension does not align with 54 Dynham Rd, as you would expect because of the 

historical precedent whereby the extension would follow the natural stepping down of the built environment 

on our street. Our property rear extension aligns with our neighbours at 50 but not at 46, and this is reflected 

along the pairs of houses all along our street. As such, the proposed extension should align with the height at 

54 not 50. 

 

Other than that we support their application.  

 

Best wishes 

Adolfo  

 

 

Adolfo Harrison MAFA MSGD 

Director 
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